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16h April, 2024 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

NOTICE OF SERVICE OMIT 

 

Thank you for using our service. 

We would like to inform you that the schedule of the following vessels will be omitted due to schedule 

adjustment during Golden Week holiday period. 

Also, Qingdao berthing date of westbound service from Kansai on week17 will change 4th May  

instead of 26th April. 

Please kindly accept our deepest apology for inconvenience caused. 

 

SERVICE OMIT(WEEK18)  

1. KANTO SERVICE YOKOHAMA TOKYO  

VESSEL  INTRA BHUM V.2417E/W 

         (ETD TAO: 4/26, ETA YOK: 4/29, ETA TYO: 4/30) 

 

2. KANSAI SERVICE OSAKA KOBE   

VESSEL  HS SINGAPORE V.2417E/W 

         (ETD TAO: 4/27, ETA OSA: 4/29, ETA UKB: 4/30) 

 

SCHEDULE ADJUSTMENT(WEEK17)  

1. KANSAI SERVICE OSAKA KOBE   

VESSEL  INTRA BHUM V.2416E/W 

         (ETD OSA/UKB: 4/23, ETA TAO: 4/26, ETA TAO: 5/4) 

 

 

 

If you have any questions, you can contact customer representative. 

 

Best regards,  
 

 

SHANGDONG PORT SHIPPING GROUP CO.,LTD. 

NIPPON EXPRESS CO.,LTD.(As General agent) 

 


